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Friday 20th September 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our PTFA Committee are presenting the opportunity for your child to create a design to be used for 
Christmas cards or other festive items/gifts. Today your child will bring home a project sheet from 
Cauliflower Cards. Please encourage them to create their design this on the sheet provided or on a 
separate sheet glued to the original. For the best results please see the “Do not Use” section at the 
bottom of the form. 
 
Before returning your child`s design to school please make sure that their name is on their design 
sheet and place your orders at; 
shop.cauliflowergroup.co.uk 
To do this you will need to enter the unique 2 part code printed at the top of the form. Please also 
tick the box confirming that you have placed your order. 
 
Please check the artwork guidelines for information on tips on producing artwork that will give the 
best result at cauliflowercards.co.uk/Christmas-artwork-guidelines 
Completed designs must be returned to school by Friday 4th October. Any orders submitted after 
this deadline cannot be accepted.  
 
Once your order has arrived at school, it will be distributed before the end of term. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Rathbone 
Principal 
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